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This bill could potentially damage or destroy family farm businesses in Oregon. It 

places an unnecessary burden on farm businesses that is not imposed on other 

businesses throughout Oregon. This not only leaves farm families open to litigation, it 

serves no real purpose. Oregonians DO NOT want our state to turn into a rural 

version of California. Leave our farm businesses alone.  

 

There are much more important issues in Oregon that need to be solved. Don't make 

problems where there are none.  


